
Christian Academy of Carrollton’s Kindergarten 3-Year-Old Program

What does the K3 program look like?

● By utilizing flashcards, coloring activities, energizing songs, and imaginative play, students will
have an unforgettable experience as they engage with the world around them. With CAC’s K3
program, learners will achieve success quickly as they progress through attainable learning
objectives. Your student will receive:

○ Daily lessons infused with a biblical worldview, developing an understanding of the
world from a faith-based perspective.

○ Bible stories and verse memorization

○ Phonics learning the name, sound, and picture for all the letters of the alphabet

○ Numbers recognition (1-15) and counting (1-30)

○ Poetry, skills development, art, music, and language development

● Half day (8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.) and full day (8:00 a.m. - 2:45 p.m.) options available.

● Tuition is $3,500 per year (half day) and $4,500 ( full day). Tuition may be broken into ten (10)
monthly installments.

● Follows the Abeka curriculum

● K3 follows the CAC academic calendar; it is suggested that K3 students attend school every day
because they are learning a curriculum, and we do not want them to fall behind.

Requirements:

● Must be 3 years old on or before August 1 *The administrator may accept students who are

younger than this requirement on a case-by-case basis.

● Must be completely potty-trained

● Admission applicationmust be completed and submitted to CAC

● An interview with the family and student (the school office will work with you to set up this

appointment).

● Registration feemust be paid to CAC

What else does CAC offer?

● CAC offers excellence in education from a Christian perspective to students in Kindergarten

through 12th grade. CAC’s kindergarten program provides a Christ-centered learning

environment that promotes spiritual and academic maturity.

● K3, K4, K5, and 1st-12th grades

● Before school care begins as early as 6:30 a.m. (fee applies)

● After school care as late as 5:00 p.m. (fee applies)

We look forward to having your student in CAC’s K3 program!

Please contact the school office to begin the registration process.


